

Carlisle Tri Club Committee Meeting

Date: 09/01/2017

Venue: The Near Boot, Carlisle. 7pm

Attendees: Darren Wildey, Brian Allen, Claire Allen, Darren Ryan, Georgie Lowry, Kathryn Osborne, Jennifer Moody, Peter Stockdale, Heather Rowe.

Apologies: Mark Colman, Josh Waite, Kelly Crosbie

Agenda Point	Discussion	
Minutes of previous meeting	<p>The minutes of the meeting 14/11/16 were agreed as a true record of the meeting.</p> <p>There were no actions outstanding from that meeting.</p>	PS to upload to website.
Treasurers Report	<p>CA is waiting on the update of account and has not been able to produce the report to the end of the year 2016 ahead of the meeting. She will email this to the committee ahead of the next meeting.</p> <p>GL had £110 in cash and £21.10 float for the hi-viz kit. £82 outstanding for ordered kit which has not been collected.</p>	CA to circulate accounts.
Coaches Report	<p>The newly trained run leaders are now on the coaching rota and have started leading on a Thursday night, this means we now have 2 leaders for each run and can accommodate a greater range of paces at the runs.</p> <p>KO is unable to attend the final day of the Level 1 course in March, DW has taken her place and KO will attend a Level 2 later in the year, waiting dates to be released. SN and DW doing L1 coach course Feb / March in Lancaster.</p> <p>GL discussed gilets for the club coaches / run leaders to be issued which will help identify who is leading the sessions. Run leaders / coaches gilets – £22 / tee shirts £13 / £10. Coaches to be allowed to choose what item they would like, the exe. Committee agreed to fund.</p> <p>NN is running a further 4 week introduction to front crawl from 16/01/17. A second coach will be on hand to assist the top 2 lanes.</p>	KO to email coaches, GL to collect and order.
Events 2017	<p>HR brought the committee up to date with the progress to date. Entry Central open for the duathlon and 10k, CA confirmed pool booking for triathlon so HR will now open triathlon. All paperwork has been submitted to local council for the events. HR is unable to gain access to the BTF paperwork, she will contact BTF to arrange access to the portal.</p> <p>Duathlon – 19/03/17. Venue booked, entry is open and as of 09/01/17 there are 7 entries. Event to be advertised ASAP via social media, on website and via flyers. Also a like and share event on Facebook to win a free entry. We will use the medals from the 2016 triathlon.</p> <p>Outstanding –</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Racking to be ordered via Jonty or Onelife in Hexham. 	<p>HR to contact BTF.</p> <p>GL to advertise. PS to upload to website. KO to circulate to contacts.</p> <p>HR to contact GL in</p>

<p>New Members</p> <p>Santa Dash Feedback</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Marshals ● Water collected from Amathwaite ● Food for competitors <p>The 2017 event is not part of the NW champs, as a result the entry may be less. Will look at entry on 06/02/17 and decide if the event is viable.</p> <p>10k - 07/06/2017 Venue booked, again have to spend £200 behind the bar / café. CA needs to sign booking form. Online entry to be pushed to avoid repeat of on the day entry of 2016. 68 medals left from 2016 ? to order the same again. Sport in Action have a measured 5k route than can be used alongside the 10k, this would allow age 11 and up to take part.</p> <p>Triathlon – 07/08/2017 Venue booked. To be opened on EC ASAP. Flyer back to back with duathlon. 168 bottle opener style medals (used 2014) which will be used in 2017.</p> <p>Also consider a sportive in September ? a try a tri event to coincide with 6week training block.</p> <p>Currently have 117 members. One member has over paid and is owed £18.50 Push on members for 2017/18 year. ? to introduce a friend, current member will get £5 refund on membership if a friend joins, the friend must not have been a member for at least 12 months. In the past membership from Jan – March was free, this targeted new members in the new year who would then join up at the membership window.</p> <p>The August parkrun event generated new members and interest, it was proposed to do this before the duathlon to help promote this event.</p> <p>The event raised 6096.96 for Jigsaw, KO, JM and Judith Bradshaw represented CTC to present the cheque alongside BA & CA from Sport in Action and 3 DH Runners. Sponsorship from local businesses did not cover the costs of the suits as hoped. This year, we will target businesses at the end of the financial year and throughout the year. There was one complaint about the use of the Hope Carlisle tent and the noise of the generator, BA is dealing with this. 2017 date has been proposed 10th December, BA & CA are meeting CCC and will confirm. A Santa Dash committee meeting will be held after the SiA Resolution run to debrief from the 2016 event.</p>	<p>newsletter PS / DW HR</p> <p>HR to give to CA.</p> <p>To be discussed next meeting.</p> <p>HR to open. Further discussion at next meeting.</p> <p>CA to reimburse.</p> <p>HR to contact parkrun.</p> <p>BA / CA to update at next meeting.</p>
---	--	---

